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COVID-19 VACCINATION VERIFICATION POLICY 
 

FOR ALL CONTRACTORS THAT PERFORM WORK AT TOWNSHIP FACILITIES – 
EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 22, 2021 

 
All Contractors/Sub-Contractors (hereinafter including all individual employees, agents 
or other representatives) must obtain and review the Township’s COVID-19 Vaccination 
Verification Policy, which is applicable to Township workplaces. This policy requires any 
individual attending a Township workplace to submit proof of a full course of a Health 
Canada approved COVID-19 vaccination OR to provide the negative result of a rapid 
antigen test, or PCR test if available, taken within the immediately preceding forty-
eight (48) hours, OR proof of a valid medical exemption, before being admitted to the 
Township workplace to perform work or deliver services. Each individual will be required 
to show proof of identification that corresponds to their proof of full vaccination. The 
Township will not keep a copy of the proof of vaccination or any other personal health 
information of the Contractor/Sub-Contractor. The Contractor/Sub-Contractor must 
ensure that all individuals attending a Township workplace to perform work or deliver 
services are aware of the policy and these requirements, to ensure that the individual 
arrives at the Township workplace with the proper documentation for screening. Any 
individual arriving at a Township workplace on behalf of a Contractor/Sub-Contractor 
that does not have the required documentation will be refused entry to the Township 
workplace and the Township will not pay any fee or cost to the Contractor for call-out 
or for the undelivered work or service where the Contractor/Sub-Contractor is turned 
away for failure to adhere to the Township’s COVID-19 Vaccination Verification Policy. 


